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Dear Mrs Teasdale,
 
Ref: Application for construction of slurry lagoon at High Farm, Foss Hill, Ugglebarnby
 
Thank you for your letter of 12.12.17 advising me of the amended details. I am horrified to
see that the volume of the lagoon was so understated; it is now to be more than 3 times
the original size applied for. I am very concerned that this figure was incorrectly stated and
feel that the whole design now needs scrutiny to see if there are any other errors. If you
are minded to approve this application I think it should be deferred until it is reviewed e.g.
will it mean that the farmer can keep more cows and if the farmer is using Tom Bell Lane
to get his cows to the field how will he manage the surface of Tom Bell Lane so that, that
use is not detrimental to members of the public who also use the lane?
 
Kind regards,
Alison Fuller
98 Outgang Road,
Pickering
YO18 7EL
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